
Yellowleaf Fresh “Meat Pack” Fundraiser 

As Yellowleaf neighbors, we have a unique opportunity:  a butcher shop in Bessemer is taking its 

business online and have offered us a fundraising opportunity as a final test of their website ordering 

system.  Place an online order with them between now and midnight Friday and 10% of all proceeds 

will go to our Dogwood Creek Park project.   

 

The family-owned business – Fourth Avenue Supermarket & Butcher Shoppe -- has been around for 

over sixty years.  The grandson, Gerry D’Alessandro, Jr. assumed ownership this year and is adding a 

little high-tech to the lost art of the butcher.  Their meat is fresh, cut daily, and very tasty! 

 

Not sure what a meat pack is?  It’s a variety of different cuts of meat offered as a bundle for a special 

price.  They offer several meat packs – one is sure to meet your needs.  They offer a “Half Cow” 

pack.  Neighbors or even family members can go together on this meat pack and split up the 

different cuts amongst themselves.  It’s the perfect way to get a variety of delicious Angus beef for a 

great price and raise money for a great cause! 

 

Why are we being offered this opportunity?  One of our residents, Brenda Mellen, is working with 

Gerry to make his online butcher shop a reality.  She is always looking for ways to raise money for 

the park and for opportunities to save money.  This fundraiser is a great way to do both! 

 

To check out the site, simply go to www.4thAveSupermarket.com.  You can read a little about their 

business and when you’re ready to order, click on the “SHOP NOW” tab.  You will process through 

the site’s secure checkout.  The Meat Packs will be delivered to your door on Saturday, October 12th. 

 

We hope you have an opportunity to join in on this fundraiser.  If you have any questions, please 

contact Brenda at Mellen_Brenda@yahoo.com or by phone at 205-903-1626. 

http://www.4thavesupermarket.com/

